January 17, 2023

Dear Members of the ND Senate Judiciary Committee,

My name is Tim Baumann. Ilive at 1308 35" Ave. SW and I am writing today to express my
opposition to SB 2199. From my perspective as a business operator and employet, this bill would

make it more difficult to attract workets to our state to fill the multitude of job openings that
currently exist in North Dakota.

Respectfully submitted,

Tim Baumann



